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Our heartfelt congratulations to the newly licensed Filipino physicians of Year 2020!  

 

 The Philippine Medical Association rejoices with you in this milestone despite the 

difficulties that the pandemic brought to each individual around the globe for the past six months.  

 

 We salute you all for bravely facing these challenges! You are now ready to commence 

your new journey as a medical professional. We hope that you stay steadfast as you encounter 

tougher tasks and learn various life’s lessons along the way.  

 

We invite you all to be part of the Philippine Medical Association. We need more members 

to support us in our advocacies and in achieving our mission, most especially in our current fight 

against the Covid-19: PMA: In a dedicated selfless and humane service of the Medical 

Profession for a healthy Philippines and for the glory of God. 

 

Again, on behalf of the PMA National Officers and Board of Governors, congratulations to 

all of you! 

 

Mabuhay ang mga bagong Pilipinong doctor! Mabuhay ang Philippine Medical 

Association! PMA: Working together as one! 

 
 

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 

           President 
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